Shrawley Walkers

In this difficult year we have still managed to walk most of the time although we have had to do this in groups of six.  Alan Wild has done a great job at putting a timetable together and has been fleet of foot in changing this at a moment’s notice as the government regulations have changed.  Hopefully we are now back to being able to walk as a group again and to lunch inside the various pubs we visit.

Shrawley Walkers meet every other Wednesday.  Our walks are less strenuous than they once were as this group has been going for over 20 years with the inevitable result that we are now that much older but we still manage 4 to 5 miles with a shorter walk being done by those who just want a more leisurely stroll.  The walks always end with a pub lunch.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Walkers are a very sociable and supportive bunch and it is an ideal group to join if you are new to the village.  As well as the walks we also have special lunches 4 times a year.  We pay £1 into a fund every time we walk and we are pleased that we have now raised over £12,000 for charities.

For further information please look on the Shrawley Community website www.shrawley.org.uk or contact Jenny Nicholson on jandsnicholson@gmail.com.
